
C. 
 

GREEK ORTHODOX LADIES PHILOPTOCHOS SOCIETY, IN 
GREEK ORTHODOX ARCHDIOCESE OF AMERICA 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Philoptochos Launches Ukraine Relief Fund 
 
 

For Immediate Release: March 4, 2022 
 

New York, NY – On March 3, 2022, the Executive Board of the National Philoptochos Society 
unanimously approved an immediate emergency disbursement of $10,000 to IOCC to support 
humanitarian relief efforts in the emerging crisis in Ukraine. 
 
In addition, the Society is soliciting donations for a special, earmarked fund, the National 
Philoptochos Ukraine Relief Fund. Funds raised for this purpose will be distributed to IOCC to 
support their relief activities in the region.  
 
The generosity of Philoptochos is well known and much appreciated throughout the world. The 
people of Ukraine need our love and our support at this time and once again, Philoptochos will 
answer the plea. 
 
Please keep the victims, their families and loved ones in your prayers and please be as generous 
as possible. Donations may be sent marked “National Philoptochos Ukraine Relief Fund” to the 
National Philoptochos Society at 126 East 37th Street, New York, NY 10016 or DONATE 
HERE: https://ppay.co/G-w6g6DcoT0. 

 
The Greek Orthodox Ladies Philoptochos Society is the philanthropic arm of the Greek 
Orthodox Archdiocese of America. For more info, check out www.philoptochos.org. 
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